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Re: Initiative to Develop Electricity Distribution System Reliability Standards Board File No.: EB-2010-
0249

Dear Board Secretary,

We are pleased to inform you that we most certainly would like to attend the October 15 2010
stakeholder conference on the initiatives to further develop system reliability standards for the

distribution system in Ontario.

London Hydro is also willing to provide answers to the questions in regards to existing practices on
measuring and utilizing system reliability performance within London Hydro as requested by OEB on

Attachment A of the invitation letter.

Please note that two representatives from London Hydro look forward to participating in the
stakeholder discussions taking place on October 15 2010.

Kind Regards,

oMzt
Hassan El Madhoun; E.L.T.
Assistant Distribution Engineer

Email: elmadhoh@londonhydro.com
Phone: 519-668-5800 x5853




